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15th June 2007

Dr. John Hil1ery,
President.
Medicai Council,
Lynn House,
Portobello Court,
Lower Rathmines Road,
Rathmrnes,
Dublin 6.

Re: Obesit"v Surgery

Dear Dr, Hillery,

I have received this correspondence from Professor Oscar frarrnnr nnd T feel this matter should be
addressed by the Medical Councrl.

The tbllowing issues merit consideration:-

1, Should obesity surgery r,vhich is high-risk be performed in a cosmetic clinic.
2. ShoLrld obesity surgery be performed in the context of a multi-discrplinary team.
3" The surgery is being perfornred b-v a visiting surgeon wùo normally resides outside the

coltntrv and is not ar.ailable nor has made arrangernents for management of
compltcations rvhich arise.

I think this is a mattef of irnntediate impofiance.

\\Iith best u,ishes.

Yours sinceleh'.
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Gerald C. O'Sullivan
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